Ocean Surgical Pavilion
Updated COVID-19 Guidelines

As of Wednesday, June 16th, 2021, the New Jersey Department of Health issued the following guidelines pertaining to COVID testing for our patients:
· [bookmark: _GoBack]Fully vaccinated patients who have received their 2nd vaccination dose more than 14 days prior to their procedure date do not need to be COVID tested by our facility. You MUST bring your vaccination card with you on your procedure date. Phone images are NOT accepted. If you are unable to produce your vaccination card, our facility will administer a rapid COVID test. If your results are positive, your procedure will be cancelled.

· Non-vaccinated patients MUST receive a COVID test three (3) business days prior to their procedure date. This testing date will be determined at the time of your procedure scheduling.  

· If you are completing your COVID test outside of our facility, you must provide our office with the results. Results must be received before your procedure date. If you fail to supply these results and arrive for your procedure, you will be administered a rapid COVID test. If your results are positive, your procedure will be cancelled.

Masks are still required on the premises, and we ask that you please be considerate of others at our facility.

Thank you for choosing Ocean Surgical Pavilion.
